
 
 

 
From: James Gallagher [mailto:jgallagher33@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2009 11:46 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WDYB-LP STA request 
 
Mohammad,  
 
Per our phone conversation, it appears as though there was a typo made in our 
request for a silent STA for WDYB-LP. The request was made for Tiger Eye Finance 
when in fact the CDBS system has the station listed under Tiger Eye Broadcasting 
Corp. Please make the necessary changes to have the applicant info reflect the data 
found in the CDBS.  
if there are any further issues please contact me at 727-233-3631. Thank you very 
much for your help with this matter.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
James Gallagher  

 
Hotmail: Free, trusted and rich email service. Get it now. 


